BnEVAF:gmL‘;,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS FLORIDA’S SPACE COAST

Tammy Rowe, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street « P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999 Telephone: (321) 637-2001
Fax: (321) 264-6972
Tammy.Rowe@brevardclerk.us

April 10, 2019

MEMORANDUM
TO:  Frank Abbate, County Manager
RE:  ltem L.4., Options for Tentative Budget Proposals for Fiscal Year 2019/2020

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on April 9, 2019, authorized you to
prepare in the tentative budget proposal for Fiscal Year 2019/2020, multiple options for ad
valorem tax rates, including an option that may exceed the aggregate rolled back rate in
order to provide funding for the critical needs identified by the Sheriff while maintaining
existing service levels elsewhere, as well as an option that may reduce service levels within
the aggregate rolled back rate while still maintaining the most urgent critical needs identified
by the Sheriff.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.
Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
SCOTT ELLIS, CLERK

U n

\ffufhm?j @m@e,
Tammy Rowe, Deputy Clerk
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cc:  Each Commissioner
Budget Office Director
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